
BEE/S&L/Main/49/2021-22.                                                                                            18th May, 2021 

          

Extension in Timeline for payment of Labeling fees for FY 2020-21 

 

All permittee/ manufacturers registered under Standards and Labeling program of BEE are 

hereby informed that in view of the present unprecedented crisis due to COVID-19, it has 

been decided to extend the timeline for payment of labelling fee for the FY 2020-21 till 30th  

June 2021.  

All permittees are here by requested to kindly adhere to the new timeline for the payment 

of labeling fees and submit the production data and Labeling fee positively within the due 

timeframe provided.  

Production data and Fee payment are being unlocked for permittee to update their data. 

This is for the information and necessary action for all permittees under Standard and 

Labeling program of Bureau of Energy Efficiency. 

This issue with the approval of Competent authority.  

 

Sd/- 

(Joint Director) 

 

 


